
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

THE PLANNING, ZONING AND HISTORICAL APPROPRIATENESS COMMISSION 
(PZHAC) WILL HOLD A SPECIAL USE PERMIT HEARING AT THE MESILLA TOWN HALL, 

2231 AVENIDA DE MESILLA. 
MONDAY- APRIL 15, 2024, AT 5:00 PM 

 

Special Use Permit Case #061805 
 

Department of Cultural Affairs is requesting approval 

to allow a state museum at the Taylor house, 2340-

2350 Calle de Principal & 2330 Calle de Santiago.  

Zone: Historical Commercial 

J. Paul Taylor and Mary Helen Daniels Taylor 

Revocable Trust deeded the Taylor house along with 

two historic sites; Reynolds and Barela stores, to the 

State of New Mexico. 
 
 

NOTICE 
 
If you need any accommodation for a disability to enable you to fully participate in the hearing or meeting, 
please contact us at 524-3262 at least 48 hours prior to the meeting. 
 
Posted on 3/28/2024 at the following locations: Town Hall - 2231 Avenida de Mesilla; Public Safety Building 
- 2670 Calle de Parian; Mesilla Community Center - 2251 Calle de Santiago; Shorty’s Food Mart - 2290 
Avenida de Mesilla;  - 2531 Avenida de Mesilla, and the U.S. Post Office - 2253 Calle de Parian. 


